
 
 

NOTICE 
REFRESHMENT VEHICLES ON CITY PROPERTY 

 
COMMITTEE OF THE WHOLE (2) - Tuesday,  

April 8, 2025 
 

On April 8, 2025, the City of Vaughan Committee of the Whole (2) will consider and receive input from the 

public on a staff report that proposes to make amendments to the City’s Fees and Charges By-law 251-2024 

and to the City’s Business Licensing By-law 122-2022 to introduce a new permit for licensed refreshment 

vehicles to operate in designated spaces on City property. The proposed changes include:  

 

• Fees and Charges By-law amendments:  

➢ introduction of new permit fee for refreshment vehicles on City property; 

➢ reduction of the existing fees for refreshment vehicles owners and drivers; 

 

• Business Licensing By-law amendments: 

➢ introduction of new permit to Operate on City Property under certain conditions; 

➢ changes to existing requirements for refreshment vehicle operators, such as: criminal 

background checks, additional fire safety requirements, prohibition from selling alcohol, 

tobacco or cannabis products. 

 

 

 
 

DATE & TIME OF LIVE STREAM HEARING: 
 

Tuesday, April 8, 2025 at 1:00 p.m. 
 

Persons can attend in person or virtually. Learn more at vaughan.ca/Council.  
A live stream of the meeting is available at vaughan.ca/LiveCouncil. 

 
Please submit written comments by mail or email to: 

City of Vaughan 
Office of the City Clerk 

2141 Major Mackenzie Drive, Vaughan, ON 
L6A 1T1 

 
clerks@vaughan.ca 

 
To make an electronic deputation at the meeting please contact the Office at the City Clerk at 

clerks@vaughan.ca or Access Vaughan 905-832-2281. 
 

Written comments or requests to make a deputation must be received by noon on the last business 
day before the meeting. 

http://www.vaughan.ca/Council
http://www.vaughan.ca/LiveCouncil
mailto:clerks@vaughan.ca
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The agenda for this meeting will be available on the City’s website at vaughan.ca. If approved by 
Committee, the proposed amendments will be presented for adoption at the Council meeting of Tuesday, 
April 23, 2025 at 1 p.m. 

 
For additional information, please contact Rudi Czekalla-Martinez by email at rudi.czekalla-

martinez@vaughan.ca or by phone at 905-832-2281, ext. 8782. 

TODD COLES 
City Clerk 
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